
Message 

From: 

on behalf of 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Peter Puglese [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =a0aa41c64afa4flb9f 4a6b87 cf610752-Peter Pug Iese] 
Peter Puglese 
4/26/2019 10:29:16 AM 
'Tom Gaul' [T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com] 
RE: Parking Restrictions 

So you're asking if it's for Street sweeping vs garbage pick-up? 

Let me look into it 

From: Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 8:02 AM 
To: Peter Puglese <ppuglese@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: Parking Restrictions 

Hi Peter-

On the scale of things, this is a relatively minor question. But I'm going to go ahead and ask. Qi 

In our review of the on-street parking restrictions on streets surrounding IBEC, we noticed quite a few with parking 
prohibited for a number of hours on one day of the week. We originally thought these restrictions might be for street 
sweeping, but then thought they might actually be for garbage pick-up. Can you confirm? 

Thanks! 

-Tom 


